
 
 

THE PARISHES OF BRADFIELD, BUCKLEBURY AND STANFORD DINGLEY 
 

You are warmly invited to the Licensing service 
 

by the Bishop of Reading 
 

and the Installation 
by the Associate Archdeacon of Berkshire 

 

of 
 

The Revd Steve Newbold 
 

as he begins his ministry amongst us, 
 

on Wednesday 10th April 2024 at 7.00 pm 
in All Saints’ Church, Upper Bucklebury, RG7 6QH (next to the Spar shop). 

 

There will be light refreshments following the service. 
Clergy and LLMs are asked to indicate if they will robe (white stole/scarf as appropriate). 

There is limited on-site parking, so please share transport, if possible. 
 

RSVP: Mrs Debbie Kent, Administration Office, All Saints’ Church, Broad Lane, Upper Bucklebury, 
Reading, Berkshire, RG7 6QH. e: office@2bsd.org.uk  01635 860220, by 26th March. 
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